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Completion of Consolidation and  Name/Symbol Change 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia – March 31, 2020 –Waterfront Capital Corporation (the “Company” or “Waterfront 

Capital”) is pleased to announce that it has received approval from the TSX Venture Exchange for a share 

consolidation (the "Consolidation") on the basis of ten (10) pre-Consolidation common shares (the "Shares") for 

one (1) post-Consolidation Share and a change of its corporate name to “Entheos Capital Corp.” (the “Name 

Change”) as previously announced on March 17, 2020. Post-Consolidation, the Company shall have 

approximately 4,468,490 shares issued and outstanding. The common shares of the Company reflecting the Name 

Change Consolidation will commence trading on the TSX Venture Exchange under the new symbol “ENTH” 

effective as of April 1, 2020. 

 

For further information, contact Brayden Sutton at (778) 656-0377, or email info@waterfrontgroup.com , or visit 

the Company’s website at www.waterfrontcapital.com. 
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Brayden R. Sutton, Chief Executive Officer 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 

the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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